
 

Eye Bank Association of America 
1101 17th St. NW Suite 400 
Washington, DC 20036 
 
 
 
March 16th, 2018 
 
 
 
Re: At Large Board Letter of Recommendation 
 
 
This letter is to serve as a recommendation for Mr. Brian Phillippy who is seeking one 
of the At-Large positions on the EBAA’s Board of Directors. 
 
I had the pleasure of working with Brian while at Vision Share.  As Director of 
Operations, he exemplified what it meant to be dedicated, passionate, and professional 
in our industry.   His ability to work with over 20 eye banks within the network, bring 
them all together in order to improve processes, and ensure that our mission to share 
the gift of sight was fulfilled was truly impressive.   
 
Brian’s impressive background in eye banking spans over 20 years. Not only has Brian 
worked in all aspects of eye banking (Lab, Procurement, Distribution, Operations) he 
has also maintained an active role in different EBAA’s committees. Serving on 
different committees for over 12 years within the EBAA has made Brian a subject 
matter expert in our field.  One of the things that I have always admired about Brian is 
his ability and unselfish nature of sharing his knowledge with his fellow colleagues. 
 
I strongly believe that Brian would be a valuable asset to the EBAA’s Board of 
Directors. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Liliana Barrios 
Director of Marketing 
OneLegacy Eye Bank 


